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7th November 2018 
  
Dear Parents and Carers, 

Please take the time to read this newsletter so that you are aware of a few upcoming events and some 

additional information:  

As yet, we have had few responses from anyone wishing to take 

part in our first Parent Forum which will take place Thursday 15th 

November 9.30 - 10.30 am.  We would dearly love to hear your 

thoughts on our new behaviour policy which will be put on the 

website today, as well as any other things you would like to share 

with us about behaviour in school.  If you intend to come along, 

please let our office staff know as soon as possible.  There will be 

tea and biscuits too! 

Next week is Anti-Bullying week.  Although bullying is something 

that is addressed whenever it happens, this week is raise the 

profile again of what bullying means and we can all act together to 

help stop it when it occurs.  The theme this year is ‘Choose 

Respect’ and we invite the children to wear odd socks on Monday 

to help support!  Thursday is also ‘Stop, Speak, Support’ day the 

Anti-Bullying Alliance’s first ever anti-​cyber​​bullying day.  Please 

remember to come and speak to a member of staff if you ever 

hear of any bullying at our school - we ​WILL ​​act on it.  Anti-Bullying 

Alliance website: ​www.anti-bullyingalliance.org.uk 

 

Friday 16th November is Children in Need day.  We have always supported this 

day and this year is no exception.  Mrs Bodiam has already put an information 

poster on the website, so pop on there and have a look for more details.  We 

look forward to seeing some snazzy PJs and onesies on Friday! 

As well as all the things run by school, one of our parents and his daughter are 

doing something additional and extra.  Richard Pallett is completing a 10km run...BACKWARDS and his 

daughter, Jessica in year 4, is completing a sponsored silence.  If you would like to donate to their efforts, 

they have set up a Just Giving page.  The link is: 

www.justgiving.com/fundraising/richard-claire-jess-oscar-pallett​     GOOD LUCK! 

Have a lovely weekend! 
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